
  

 News Release 
  

 

For details on this and other City of Campbell River services, events and information, 
please visit our website at www.campbellriver.ca 

 

May 12, 2017 

New recreation registration system to be faster, easier – and online this fall! 
 
Starting May 24, registering for recreation programs at the Community Centre and Sportsplex is 
changing – and the process may take a bit longer than usual at first.  
 
“We’re beginning to transfer information to the new system that will offer online registration this 
fall,” explains Lynn Wark, the City’s recreation and culture manager. “As a proactive first step, 
we’re opening accounts for people registering for summer programs to give them a head start 
with the new system.” 
 
The City will have extra staff on at both facilities until June 9 to help speed up the process of 
setting up new accounts and registering for summer programs.   
 
“It may look extra busy at our facilities for the first while after the summer Recreation Guide first 
comes out, and we’ll be doing our best to make the process a good experience for everyone!” 
adds Michele Sirett, the City’s recreation and culture supervisor.   
 
The City of Campbell River and the Regional District’s Strathcona Gardens are both launching 
new recreation registration systems, and people will need a separate account with each the City 
and the regional district as they are two separate local governments.  
 
Online registration for City recreation programs is scheduled to be available at the end of 
August. Online registration for Strathcona Garden will be available later in the fall. 
 
Find answers to frequently asked questions about the new system – and the summer 
Recreation Guide – on the City’s website (www.campbellriver.ca) under Parks, Recreation and 
Culture.  
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